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Chairperson’s Report 

 

At the Spring Assembly in May John O. left the assembly know that he would have to 

step down from the position of Alternate Delegate/Forum Coordinator. Since then I have been 

working to find a replacement for John. Among other things I have written two articles in the 

Northern HiLights about this position.  

 At this point two people have stepped forward to express their interest in this 

position. Both have submitted resumes to me. I will present both candidates today and the 

assembly will vote at the Fall Assembly. 

 

I continue to be available to members of NYN to answer questions and help them 

research answers. I continue as a member of the Web committee and the Finance committee. I 

also continue to write my articles for the HiLights. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ruth S. 

Chairperson 

 

 


